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WIESTEHRN REGIOH
4827 SEFULVEDA BOULEVARD * SHERMAN DAKS, CA 31403-1213

January 5, 1989

To Whom It Way Concern;

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Mr. Tercy
Mikeska. Mr. Mikeska was hired to perform for a private function

on Friday, September 30, 1988 in Albuguergue, MNew Mexico, for my
COmMpany .

Mr. Mikeska was very well received by all in attendance.

He was both professional and courteous te all in attendance. As
a result, I would not hesitate recommending Mr. Mikeska for any
future functions in which hisz piano plaving would be reguested.

Eincerely

e __

Steve Eerman
Frogram Manager
Western Reglon




